
        John Rushton, 
        (Full address supplied) 
 
 
 
 
To: Mr. Hugh Bayley M.P. 
House of Commons,  
Westminster,  
London SW1A 0AA  

10th September  2006  
 
Dear Mr Bayley,  
 
Pingat Jasa Malaysia 
 
Thank you for your response to my letter of the 17th of July 2006 and the enclosed reply from 
Mr. Ian McCartney, Minister for Trade, Investment and Foreign Affairs. 
 
Sadly his reply only continues to state a case, which we believe, is fatally flawed and contrary to 
any sense of natural justice. 
 
The Fight4thePJM committee, the representative group presenting the case on behalf of 35,000 
Veterans who are eligible to receive the Pingat Jasa Malaysia award, so graciously offered by the 
Agong, Government and People of Malaysia, presented a Petition and Statement of Rebuttal on 
the 21st of June with an update on the 6th of September. I understand this is currently with 
Margaret Beckett for consideration. I have taken the liberty of including the links (*) to these 
statements in my e-mail and urge that you find time in your busy schedule to read them. They 
outline our case in great detail.  
 
There is considerable and increasing support now within Westminster from people who have 
considered our case and accepted the undoubted merit of it. 
 
I would be most grateful if I might count on your support in the matter of having this decision 
rescinded.  
 
Your Constituent,  
 

 
 
 
(*): 
 
http://www.fight4thepjm.org/documents/Rebuttal_of_PJM_Ministerial_Statement_31012006.pdf
  
http://www.fight4thepjm.org/Rebuttal_Update/Rebuttal_Update_Addenda_v4_complete2b.pdf
 

http://www.fight4thepjm.org/documents/Rebuttal_of_PJM_Ministerial_Statement_31012006.pdf
http://www.fight4thepjm.org/Rebuttal_Update/Rebuttal_Update_Addenda_v4_complete2b.pdf

